
Inflation Reduction Act 

Insulin & Part D vaccine benefits are getting even better in 2023 

We strive to help our members achieve total health. This includes efforts to provide our members with 
access to more affordable prescription drugs. With the passing of the Inflation Reduction Act, our plan 
will have enhanced benefits beginning 1/1/2023. 

Important Message About What Members Pay for Vaccines - Our plan covers most Part D vaccines at 
no cost to the member, even if they haven't paid their deductible.  

Important Message About What Members Pay for Insulin - Members won't pay more than $35 for a 
one-month supply of each insulin product covered by our plan, no matter what cost sharing tier it's on, 
even if they haven't paid their deductible. 

CMS Fact Sheet on Inflation Reduction Act, insulins, adult vaccines 

 

https://www.cms.gov/newsroom/fact-sheets/inflation-reduction-act-lowers-health-care-costs-millions-americans

